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Excellence in Education Under the Gospel  

 

  

Good evening, 

 

Earlier today, effective March 30th, the Chief Provincial Health Officer 

is limiting gatherings to no more than 10 people at indoor or outdoor 

place or premises.  This includes places of worship, gatherings and 

family events such as weddings and funerals.  This does not apply to a 

facility where health care or social services are provided including 

child-care centres and homeless shelters. 

 

The Chief Provincial Health Officer has indicated there may be more 

recommendations coming forward early next week, including the 

timeline suggested for distance learning.  As we stand now, we know 

classes will be suspended for a longer duration, so we have been 

focusing on the process of long term planning for distance/remote 

learning to occur.  The Minister of Education is waiting for the 

recommendation from the Chief Provincial Health Officer before any 

further announcements. 

 

Next week is Spring Break, so the teachers will not be assigning any 

more assignments or requiring any video chats, etc.  Next week is a 

week to enjoy with the family and do some outdoor activities.  On 

Monday, April 6th, teachers will be back at work and ready to do 

distance learning with your child(ren).  Please keep in contact with 
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your teacher(s) in regards to work load and/or challenges.  We know 

every home situation is different and are trying to meet as many needs 

as possible.  Do not struggle, but talk to you teacher and he/she can 

help problem solve. 

 

Please also visit Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church’s website for 

devotionals and services by Pastor Schnarr.  He is using a YouTube 

channel and can be accessed through the previous emails I have sent. 

 

If you are interested in purchasing a Chromebook for your child, 

please contact me by Saturday, March 28 (just respond by email) so 

that I can confirm numbers.  I will send you out more details once you 

have emailed me your interest.  

 

Hope you are enjoying the beautiful weather and are staying safe! 

 

God Bless,  

Jenn McCrea  

    

 


